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Primary school teacher workshops were held to introduce and evaluate the 

material and resources of the STEAMitUp project (Toolkit & e-learning platform) 

on STEM education. CARDET delivered three local workshops for the 

requirements of the third output namely, IO3 “STEAMitUP Impact assessment 

study and practice 

recommendations”. A total 

of 18 primary school 

teachers attended 

physically a series of 

workshops on Thursday 

June 17th, 2021, in the form 

of an all-day seminar at 

Potamos Germasogeias 

Primary school in Limassol.  

During the delivery of the first workshop, teachers were introduced to the 

rationale of the STEAMitUP project focusing on its main purpose and key 

objectives.  

 



 

 

 

 

Following the training, two of the 

teachers who participated in the 

workshops, designed, and 

delivered a series of STEAM 

lessons using a variety of 

technological equipment. 

Around 40 students participated 

in the implementation phase of 

the project.   

Overall, both workshops and implementations 

worked well. Despite the uncertain times with 

the pandemic, IO3 has been successfully 

completed.  Teachers during training as well as 

students in the implementation phase were 

actively engaged in the process and we received 

positive feedback.  

 

 


